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Bringing Learning to Life 

  25th March 2025 
 
Dear Eastway Families,    

  

Lots to look forward in the final week before the Spring Break.  

 

Last Day of Term – Early Closure 

Please remember that school will close on Friday 4th April at 1.30pm. Please ensure that 

your My Child at School App is up to date with collection arrangements for Friday 4th April. 

Chidren can attend Swashbucklers After School Club from 1.30pm to 3.15pm at a charge of 

£2.00 per child. Swashbucklers After School Club will run as usual to 6.00pm. Please book a 

place for your child in advance via the booking system on ParentPay.     

  

Year 5 Family Quiz  

Year 5 Family Quiz will be held this Thursday 27th March at 2.30pm in our Main School Hall. 

Please enter via Gate C. All family members are welcome.  

 

Year 3 & 4 Easter Church Service  
Our Year 3 and 4 children have been working hard to learn their lines and songs for the 

Easter Performance at Moreton Methodist Church on Thursday 3rd April. Children will come 

to school as usual in full school uniform and we will all walk down to church. The service 

will start at 9.30am. Anyone is welcome to join us, please meet us there.   

  

Non-Uniform Day Friday 28th March 

We will be holding a whole school Non-Uniform Day this Friday 28th March in exchange for 

a donation of an Easter egg or any other chocolate donation. Thank you in advance.  

 

Easter Egg Tombola 

We will be holding our Easter Egg Tombola on Thursday 3rd April from 3.15pm onwards in 

our Main School Hall. Please enter via Gate C. Tickets will sold as 5 indiviual tickets for 

£1.00. We look forward to seeing you.  

 
School will reopen for all children on Tuesday 22nd April at 8.45am. Monday 21st April is 

Bank Holiday Easter Monday.  

 

Thank you so much for another wonderful term at Eastway. We will be welcoming our new 

Headteacher Mrs Benson after the Easter holidays and we are looking forward to her joining 

us.  

 

Just the summer left now and still lots to look forward to! Wishing you all a wonderful Easter 

break.   


